
Raising  awareness  about
environmental issues!
Following the massive support generated by „Fridays for Future,“ many students have started thinking
about environmental problems and solutions in and out of school.

Students from the 2S2 form taught by Mrs Reysset have even produced some leaflets targeting
teenagers in order to have them reflect on such issues. Here are some samples of their work:
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